
 

Orange Unified School District 

Transportation Department 
 

Is Conducting Free Classroom Instruction 

for a School Bus Drivers’ Certificate  
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

 
 

A one-week School Bus Driver course 

of classroom instruction will be held: 
 

June 13th thru June 17th, 2022 

Monday thru Friday 

7:00AM – 3:30PM 
 

Classes will be held at the Transportation yard 
 

726 W. Collins Ave. 

Orange, CA 92867 
 

If you’re interested, please call or email the  

OUSD Training Department to discuss qualifications. 

You must have a clean driving record (H6) 
 

Ula Justus 

(714) 516-2742 
For more info email Ula Justus at ujustus@orangeusd.org 

mailto:ujustus@orangeusd.org

